
 

 
2/13/19 

TUCKER VALLEY GIRLS’ BASKETBALL UPDATE  
By Dave Helmick 
TuckerCountySports.Com 
 

MOOREFIELD – The Lady Wildcats JV team traveled to Moorefield to play Petersburg in the first round of the PVL 

Tournament on Monday February 4th.  The Tucker Valley JV team fell in double overtime to Petersburg 32-31.  Brylee 

Wetzel led Tucker Valley with 15 points.  Addie Hicks and Tabitha Adams added 5 points each for the Lady Wildcats in 

the loss.  The Tucker Valley Girls’ JV team finished the season with a 10-6 record.  For more info go to 

TuckerCountySports.Com. 


